
“building young lives” 
Valley Teen Ranch 

Group Home, Transitional Living, Foster Family & Adoption Agency 

Fall 2012 

Jellyfish at the 
Monterey Bay 
Aquarium. No 
one got stung! 

  4x4 Off-roading in the  
Sierras. Boys like adventure! 

            Our boys serving breakfast  
      with North Fresno Rotary.  
“Service above self” 

Canoeing on the SJ River with  
  the Parkway Team 

  Dancing the night away at the  
Prom… with girls who “just wanna  
                                              have fun.” 

The  Annual  
VTR/KYJO  

Summer  
Olympics.  

They all went  
for the gold! 

 Summer camp at  
Calvin Crest 



 Upcoming Events 

Thank You... 
Arakelian Foundation 
Rotary Club of North Fresno 
North Fresno Lions Club 
Radin Foundation 
East Fresno Rotary 
LARCS 
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 Nov 20 Fost/Adopt Orientation 
 Nov 21 Thanksgiving Feast 
 Nov 22-23 Thanksgiving Holiday 
 Nov 27  Board Meeting 
 Nov 28  Board/Staff Holiday  

 Dinner 
 Dec 7 Fost/Adopt Christmas 

 Party 
 Dec 18 Fost/Adopt Orientation 
 Dec 17-20  Group Home  

 Christmas Parties 
 Dec 24-25 Christmas Holiday 

Needs List 
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°  Fishing Poles   °  Basketballs 
°  Tackle Boxes   °  Soccer Balls 
°  Fishing Lures 

 

The Walker family at the Anniver-
sary celebration 

Stedman sharing with the boys at 
the ranch 

Valley Teen 
Ranch’s 25th 
Anniversary 
Celebration 
in May, 
featuring 
Stedman 
Graham.  

11th Annual Fashion Show 
Luncheon. Hats were Fabulous! 

Our Board of Directors  lead on together, staying  
committed to our mission! 

A memorial gift is a very special way to express love and sympathy to bereaved 
families.  It takes the memory of a friend or loved one and invests it in the future 
of a child at Valley Teen Ranch.  Honorariums are a way to recognize special 
memories with living gifts to help build a better life.
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Connie’s Corner 

(Right) Valley Teen Ranch Staff Retreat (Part II) on the 
high ropes course. “The more we work together, the 
happier we’ll be.” 

(Below) Valley Teen Ranch staff at the Prom in April, 
2012. “A team that plays together, stays together.” 

 It’s time to get our Thankful Holiday time on! One very good way to help stay positive is 
to make a list of things I am thankful for on a regular basis; therefore,  I thought I would share 
my list of things I am thankful for in this letter…starting with YOU!  I am grateful for everyone 
who gives to us, prays for us, and cares about our kids, families, and staff on a regular basis! 
 In addition, I am thankful for my family, God’s grace, mercy and free gift of salvation 
which includes eternal life in Heaven when I die.  I am so very blessed with wonderful friends, a 
job I enjoy and am good at, a comfortable and safe home, good health (mentally and physically), 
an optimistic and joyful attitude (most of the time), HOPE for today, as well as a bright future, 

being able to see the lives of our kids changed as we live and work with them.  I’m thankful to be an American—
living in Fresno, California.  I always enjoy ESPN, the NFL, NBA, NCAA and a 60” HD TV to watch all the 
games on.  My Church, my Bible, the internet and my Smart Phone, health and life insurance, my formal educa-
tion, shoes & clothes that fit and are clean, and weekends with my special friend also make me very thankful.  I 
think I will stop now and encourage you to take time to make your list and share it with someone significant.  I 
guarantee that your holidays will be brighter when you choose to focus on your thankful list. 

As you begin to evaluate your blessings of 2012, I hope you will thank Jesus most of all and then decide 
what you want to do in the “year end giving” department of your life. We are blessed to be a blessing.  There are 
many worthy organizations making pleas for money during the holidays and the end of the year.  I appreciate you 
putting Valley Teen Ranch on that list for your consideration.  As you can see from this newsletter of photo-
graphs, we are making good use of your investment into the lives of kids and families at Valley Teen Ranch.   
Feel free to call me for more stories or if you would like to participate in any of our holiday parties with the kids.  
You ARE part of our family and I am grateful. 

 
Be Thankful and Blessed...MORE, 
 
 
Connie R. Clendenan,  CEO 
Valley Teen Ranch 

(Above) Mr. Hernandez takes the “Leap of Faith”.



If you no longer wish to receive this newsletter, please notify 
us at (559) 437-1144 or contact-us@valleyteenranch.org. 
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HERNANDEZ 

SHEPHERDS 

PIERCE 

Foster Families on vacation in 
beautiful California making new 

memories with our children 

Our  
Forever  

Families On  
Finalization  

Day! 

The A-Team leading 
VTR foster care and 
adoption … 
Amanda, Abby, and 
Alicia with Connie.


